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HUGO — Oklahoma’s sales tax holiday weekend has begun. 
From Friday until midnight Sunday, Aug. 9 shoppers have the opportunity to purchase certain
clothing and shoes free of state and local sales tax. 
Retailers are required to participate and may not charge tax on items that are legally tax-exempt
during the sales tax holiday. The holiday exempts the sale of clothing and shoes priced at less
than $100 from sales taxes. 
Texas’ sales tax holiday, which also includes most school supplies priced under $100 this year,
will be Aug. 21, 22 and 23  
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